PO REGIONAL

DISTRICT
OF NANAIMO

March 7, 2022

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Re: 22-012 Kinkade Pump Station Upgrades

Please be advised the Regional District of Nanaimo is cancelling the above referenced procurement as
all Tenders received exceeded the funds available.

Sincerely,

S Zal

Rob Wood
Project Engineer
T:250-758-1157 | Email: rwood@rdn.bc.ca

Encl.

cc: Kurtis Felker, RDN
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